
From: John Schmuck
To: Burrows, Ronald
Subject: RE: Question on status of Three Crow submittal
Date: Monday, October 28, 2013 10:14:22 AM

Ron -  I hope this finds you well. 
 
Nope.  We are just wrapping up the RAIs for Marsland.  It will be early December.
 
Thanks.  .john
 

From: Burrows, Ronald [mailto:Ronald.Burrows@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 4:49 AM
To: John Schmuck
Subject: Question on status of Three Crow submittal
 
Good morning, John.
 
My management would like an update on the status of the Three Crow submittal.  We have
you on the schedule for late October.  Will you make that date?
 
Thank you.
 
Ron
 

Ronald A. Burrows
 
Ronald A. Burrows CHP, RRPT
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Federal and State Materials and  Environmental
  Management Programs
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
301.415.6443
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are
solely for the use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the
intended recipient, please delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without
making any copies) and advise the author immediately.

mailto:John_Schmuck@Cameco.com
mailto:Ronald.Burrows@nrc.gov

